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Recreational Fisheries Management Update 

Public Informational Meeting 

14 June 2023 at 5:00pm @ the Malay Club 

Join us in a public information meeting to learn more about recent changes in recreational 
fishing management at Christmas Island. 

Come learn about the fishing rules, management updates and upcoming fisheries research 
and management activities for the year ahead. This is also your chance to come and meet 

our new Fisheries Ranger, Shahrin Jamil. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Questions? Contact Shahrin at fisheries@shire.gov.cx or Kendra at 
Kendra@seacountrysolutions.org  

Services provided by the Shire of Christmas Island in 
fisheries management are delivered in partnership with the 
Australian Government, through Commonwealth funding 

support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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